Dear Birch Class,
I hope you are all staying safe and enjoying spending some time at home. I’m missing you all! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here is another timetable for after Easter to help you keep learning while you are at home. I’m sure you still have some activities to finish off from the last pack as well so feel free to continue with these as well. 
In addition to the things in this pack:
· Make sure you go on Doodle (Maths, English and Spelling) and have a go at the activities I set you. Some of you have completed every single one! Well done  
· Spend some time on Reading Eggs- you can play games and complete activities or earn eggs by reading books and doing quizzes.
· Try to get some fresh air every day! It’s important to keep ourselves healthy. 
· Try to have some fun! 
I’ll keep in touch with your grown ups and share some fun activities that I find on the school’s Facebook page. You don’t need to complete everything I share! I’d love to know what you are all getting up to. If you want to send me anything, you can send it to admin@otterburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

Keep an eye on your grown ups  
Mrs Tincombe 
